
Message 

From : 

Sent: 

To : 

Subject: 

Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON] 

8/29/2012 6:51:52 PM 

Marta Proctor [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECI Pl ENTS/CN=M proctor] 

Re : Collingwood Recreation Facilities - Announcement 

I would on ly send to him and only say that it is posit ive and to give it time. Please copy or blind copy me. 

Thanks 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

From: Marta Proctor 
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 06:50 PM 
To: Ed Houghton 
Subject: Re: Collingwood Recreation Facilities - Announcement 

TOC0207166 

Absolutely, I wil l acknowledge that he may feel disappointed but t hat th is is a positive direction for collingwood rec 
facilities . Are you ok with that? 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

From: Ed Houghton 
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 05:57 PM 
To: Marta Proctor 
Subject: Fw: Collingwood Recreation Facilities - Announcement 

Marta: 

Would you feel comfortable email ing back to Joe and te lling him that he has it wrong. It should be a happy day, we will 
get a new ice surface and a new indoor pool and this could be just the beginning of something great. 

If you don't I do understa nd. 

Thanks ...... .... Ed 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

From: joe macdonald 
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 05:52 PM 
To: Marta Proctor; brian_saunderson••••••••• 
tucker@rogers.com <claire-tucker 

<joanne_pearson@hotmail.com>; karen ciotti 

•••••••••Monica Gal;•••••••••••••••• 
<paul@torontoskiclub.on.ca>; skeltongalleries 

Cc: Ed Houghton 
Subject: RE: Collingwood Recreation Facilities - Announcement 



Sad day for collingwood, and once again calls into question why have an advisory committee, 
joe 

From: mproctor@collingwood.ca 
To: brian_saunderson 

CC: ehoughton@collus.com 
Date: Tue, 28 Aug 2012 13:10:29 -0400 
Subject: Collingwood Recreation Facilities - Announcement 

Greetings to All PRC Advisory and Central Park Steering Committee members, 

Thank you for all your input on the future of recreation infrastructure in Collingwood. It is a pleasure to work in a 
community where there is a strong commitment to our Department and the services we provide. 

TOC0207166 

Last night Council approved the construction of a new Ice Arena at Central Park as well as enclosing the Centennial pool 
for year round use. Both facilities will be constructed from an Insulated Architectural Membrane Structure manufactured 
by Sprung. These new facilities will greatly expand the recreational opportunities in our community and I am extremely 
pleased to work on the development of these new initiatives. 

I will provide more details and timelines as they are developed and I look forward to your continued contributions. 

Regards, 

Marta PROCTOR 
Director, Parks, Recreation & Cu lture I Town of Collingwood I 705.444.2500 ext 3238 
mproctor@collingwood.ca www.col lingwood.ca 
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